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Striping of Secondary Routes 

Maintenance Operations for NM 146, NM 90 and NM 92 
 

 
Las Cruces – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One 
office with San Bar Construction Corp. have scheduled work to be performed on NM 
146, along with NM 90 and NM 92 in Hidalgo County.  
 
The contractor will commence work on Saturday June 14th and should be completed by 
Sunday June 15th. Their working hours will be 7:00 am - 5:00 pm during which motorists 
will be advised to assure proper traffic flow and safety of crew.  
 
Traffic notifications will be posted on the NMDOT road advisory website at 
www.nmroads.com which can be retrieved by calling 511 in state or 1-800-432-4269 out 
of state. 

 

### 

 

For more information regarding this release, contact Bridget Spedalieri NMDOT District 
One Public Information Officer at (575) 525-7340.  
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